
A  G R E A T  B I G  “ T H A N K  Y O U ”  

In honor of Patriot’s Day, Aubrey Middle School students made posters to say “Thank You” to 

our Fire and Police Departments. On September 12, some of the students went to the Fire and 

Police Departments to present the posters. THANK YOU for all you do to protect and serve us! 
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